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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

Lost Property 

Please ensure that all of 
your child’s belongings are 
clearly labelled with their 
name. 

Pencil cases are not al-
lowed in school until Year 
6. 

Shoe Laces 

For Health and Safety 
reasons please make sure 
your child has learnt to tie 
laces if they have laced 
shoes. 

Now the horrible 
weather is here, please 
bring a coat to school! 

RE DAY - Tuesday 1st October—get ready to 
learn about what different people believe about 
God. 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
collaboratively each Friday.  

 

Reading diaries must be signed at home  

before  we can change books! 

 

In English we are using the highly in-
formative book ‘The Pebble in my Pocket’ 
to not only learn about the origins of 
rocks but to also create some a short sto-
ry. 

In maths we are continuing to develop 
our addition and subtraction skills. 

 

 

 

 

Science  Task (given out on Friday 27th September) 
Please see the Stones homework sheet in your child's homework book. 

TT Rockstars - If you are lucky enough to own a computer at home with internet 
access and if you are happy for your child to use it, then please encourage them to 
practice their multiplications on TT Rockstars. Your child should know their log-on 
details. 

English & Maths 


